
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 13th November 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

The children have taken part in Remembrance Day activities this week. The 
school now has a Remembrance Garden, please visit our school website to 

see the photographs. Our older children have written poems reflecting the 
emotions of so many.  A couple of these poems were read out at our School 

Remembrance Service. 

The children have also taken part in Children in Need Day. They have not on-
ly raised money through coming to school dressed in non-uniform with the 
theme being spots. They have also been learning about the charity and how 
this helps our local community. Thank you to all our families for supporting 

us. The current grand total stands at £80.80.  

We hope you have a safe weekend, please look after each other by adhering 
to the National Lockdown Restrictions. Take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Skyla, Rayan, Millie and Keira! 

Well done 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. George 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Emerald Class  

 



 
 

National Lockdown Restrictions 
 

School is following the current guidelines set out by the DfE 
regarding ensuring Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
remains as safe as it possibly can during the pandemic. The 

request for adults to wear face coverings on the school 
grounds is just one of the ways you can help us to keep 

healthy. From Monday 9th November all parent meetings 
with any member of staff will be conducted by phone. If you 

wish to speak with a member of staff then please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office where a mutually con-

venient appointment will be made. 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 
and help in keeping our children and staff as safe as we can. 
If you wish to contact me directly please do not hesitate to 

email me on:  
 head@st-pauls-warton.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

 
 

.Diary Dates 

Monday 16th November 2020: Anti-Bullying Week 

Friday 20th November 2020: Friends’ Friday children are being asked to wear odd 
socks on this day. 

Friday 18th December 2020: School closes for Christmas Holidays 

School Office 

Today we have said goodbye to Mrs Singleton who has been our Interim 
Bursar whilst Mrs Kowalski has been off school. We wish her all the best 
in her new job and thank her for all her care and dedication to our school 

over the past few weeks. I would like to welcome Miss Bell who will be 
working in the office until Mrs Kowalski returns. 


